Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection, Clean Boating Programs announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: December 8, 2020, 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.

PLACE: Webinar Presentation

Due to COVID-19 social distancing requirements, the Department will hold the meeting by webinar only.

For more information, please register at the link below for Clean Marina and Clean & Resilient Marina Webinar on December 8, 2020, 2:00 p.m. ET at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/69540123122125326

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Clean Boating Program will present a live webinar on the Clean Marina and Clean & Resilient Marinas. This webinar is for new marina, boatyard, and retailer owners and their staff to learn how to achieve “Clean Marina” designation status. Also, for currently designated marinas to learn how to attain the additional designation level for "Clean & Resilient.”
For additional information on the Clean Marina Program, please visit the website, https://floridadep.gov/rcp/clean-marina.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Pamela Grainger at (850)245-2846 or Pamela.Grainger@FloridaDEP.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Pamela Grainger at (850)245-2846 or Pamela.Grainger@FloridaDEP.gov.
